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06/12/2022 

What Sewer Main Renewals  

Where Pennington Street, from Darcy St to Cunningham St 

When Tuesday 10 Jan 2023 to Friday 28 April 2023 

Why To upgrade existing sewer main and laterals 

Contact CORDE 03 318 8320 or Selwyn District Council Water Services Team 03 347 2800 

We are writing to let you know that Selwyn District Council will be carrying out works in your area 
to upgrade the existing sewer services.  

This work will be carried out under a rolling road closure starting at the intersection of Pennington 
and Cunningham streets and working towards Darcy Street. The road will be closed in 
approximately 100m sections around where the crew is working. The contractor for this work is 
Corde Ltd. 
 
The work will involve digging a trench to lay a new pipeline adjacent to the existing one and 
connecting each house to it. We will also be installing new manholes along the way. 
 
When the works are outside your property, access to your driveway could be restricted, please 
speak to the work staff and they will organize for you to get in or out of your property safely. 
Please be aware that there may be times when you may not be able to access your property. 
This should only be for a short period of time and we apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 
 
For more information about this work, or any questions please contact CORDE on 03 318 8320, 
or contact the Council Water Services team at water.services@selwyn.govt.nz, or on 0800 
SELWYN (735 996) 
 
Thank you 
 
CORDE      

Selwyn District Council 
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Sewer renewal starting 10th 
Jan 2023 

Sewer renewal completed 
28th April 2023 


